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Congratulations!
Congratulations to St Mark's Professor Brian Saunders and IBD Clinical Nurse Specialist

Babitha Joseph who were both recipients of awards at this year's British Society of

Gastroenterology Conference.
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Community Champions

"St Marks is a charity I hold dear to my heart as St Mark's Hospital have treated my Dad, Grandad

and Aunt for bowel cancer. I have seen the progress that vital research can do to help prevent and

treat bowel cancer. Raising money for this research helps treatment evolve and members of my

family are living proof of this".

Congratulations to Keira who completed the Ultra Challenge of walking 25k along the

Jurassic Coast for St Mark's. Thank you to Keira and everyone who donated in support.
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Take on a challenge this year in aid of St Mark's by signing up to the Royal Parks Half

Marathon! The stunning 13.1-mile route takes in many of the capital’s world-famous

landmarks on closed roads, and four of London’s eight Royal Parks – Hyde Park, The Green

Park, St James’s Park and Kensington Gardens. With limited spaces available, contact the

team today to secure your spot: info@stmarkshospitalfoundation.org.uk

Thank you to everyone who nominated us for the £5k prize draw and, although we were

unsuccessful, you can still nominate us to win £1k in the upcoming Movement for Good prize

draw. Visit https://movementforgood.com/#nominateACharity, enter our registered charity

number 1140930 in the search bar and help us be in with a chance to win £1k which will go

mailto:info@stmarkshospitalfoundation.org.uk?subject=Royal%20Parks%20Half%202023
https://movementforgood.com/#nominateACharity
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towards supporting research, education & innovation at St Mark's, the UK's national bowel

hospital.
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